
 

 
 

A Midsummer Night’s Dream – School Production  
 

Years 1-6 will be performing their adaptation of A Midsummer Night’s Dream on 16th and 

17th July.   

 

As space in the hall is very limited we are operating a strict ticket system for all 

performances.  The initial ticket allocation is 2 tickets per family.  Please indicate on the slip 

below how many tickets you require and for which day.  Anyone (including children) 

requiring a seat will need a ticket; pre-school children may sit on laps.  If there are any spare 

tickets left by Friday 13th you will be notified by email.  Priority will be given to Yr6 children 

as they have more substantial roles.  Please return the slip below as soon as possible and 

tickets will be sent home from Monday 2nd July. 

 

We would encourage parents with young children to attend the afternoon performances, 

children will have a better view and as we all know, find it difficult to sit still for too long.  

Prams and buggies will not be permitted into the hall at any of the performances due to the 

lack of space. 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------tear here ----------------------------------------------- 

 
 

 

I would like …………… tickets for the performance on Monday 16th July at 6.30pm. 

 

I would like …………… tickets for the performance on Tuesday 17th July at 1.30pm. 

 

I would like …………… tickets for the performance on Tuesday 17th  July at 6.30pm. 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………...... Class:................................................... 


